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Item Description: Renewal of the Agreement with eGPS Solutions 

 

Summary Recommendation: Staff recommends approval of the renewal of the 

Agreement with eGPS Solutions for an eGPS base station at the Admin Building located 

at 601 N. Laurel St. 

 

Executive Summary/Background: 

 The current agreement with eGPS Solutions allows for an electronics cabinet 

(base station – 33”x20”x14”) in the admin building, which connects to a GPS 

antenna fixed to the outside of the building. 

 The base station enables the county’s GPS units to be more accurate – without 

the base station, the units would have approx. sub-meter accuracy – with the 

base station, the unit’s accuracy is sub-centimeter or less.  

 The county provides eGPS with suitable 110 power, the cost is less than $1.00 

per month. 

 The term of the Agreement was for one year beginning October 6, 2009, with the 

option of twenty (20) one year renewals unless otherwise cancelled.  

 

Alternatives for Commission to Consider 

1. Board approval of the renewal of the Agreement with eGPS Solutions for an 

eGPS base station at the Admin Building located at 601 N. Laurel St. 

2. Cancel the agreement. 

 

Recommended Alternative: 1 

Other Alternatives: 2 

Department Review: 

Funding Source: NA 

Attachments: Letter of Agreement with eGPS Solutions 

 

 

 

 


